
Key Tips for Cannabis Businesses to Consider
Before the New Year

Nelson Hardiman attorney Aaron Lachant spoke to a full house at the MMLG Cannabis Compliance Seminar on
Tuesday, November 21. In the video Aaron implores business owners and entrepreneurs in the marijuana industry
to take the following action before the New Year:

● Put together plans and premise diagrams
● Consider how businesses will need regulatory overhauls and changes to operations next year
● Stock up on inventory
● Look at building and safety compliance

For more information or to speak with Aaron, please call (310) 203-2800 or email info@nelsonhardiman.com.

This post and video are not offered and should not be relied upon as legal advice. You should consult an attorney
for advice in specific situations.
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